
 

Crop levy for the Q/E 31/03/2020 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Wish you a happy & prosperous new year...  
 
As you know, Crop levy for the Quarter ended 31/03/2020 will be due on 30th April, 2020. 
If you are unable to handover the cheques to our head office due to the outbreak of Covid-
19, you may arrange a fund transfer to the below Account. 
Name : National Insurance Trust Fund 
Bank  :  7135 PEOPLES BANK 
Branch : 033 QUEENS 
Swift Code : PSBKLKLX 
Peoples Bank - Queens Branch 
Account no. : 033100692467951 
Currency : LKR 
Reference : Institute no., Name of the institution, Quarter 01. 
 
Further, Please be kind enough to email a softcopy of the receipt/customer copy (Any 
proof of payment) to piyumi@nitf.lk along with the soft copy of the duly filled Return. 
 
If you are unable to fill the details in the prescribed return, just mention it on the body of 
the email as per the format. use the below links to download the returns. 
http://www.nitf.lk/ENGLISH/Crop/annual-return.pdf 
http://www.nitf.lk/ENGLISH/Crop/quarterly-return.pdf  

 
Thank you. 
 
 
Dammika Weerakoon 
Assistant General Manager-Finance (Acting) 
National Insurance Trust Fund.  
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